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Fall temperatures in

August. Winter is
coming.
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Snapshots from the last PPCA Social

Summer, so long, farewell, auf wiedersehen,
poodnight...

The June PPCA Community Clean up was a success! Thank you to all those that helped beautify
our little piece of the pie. See below for the Yard Sale details. Have a great back to school week!

Community Yard Sale September 9th

Your "junk” is someone else's treasure! Its time to make space in your
garage and get rid of all those unwanted items and purge all that kids
stuff. Spread the word, a hoarder's paradise awaits for all those that
seek. The PPCA Yard has been advertised in local hot spots and will be
held on September 9th 8am - 12pm.

Welcome New Faces!

; We have lots of new faces in the neighborhood, some newer than
‘r.& others! The Mucci's welcomed a beautiful baby boy, Marco Allen in
14 early August. The stork also made a stop at the Pongratz tamily with a

handsome baby boy, Thomas. Look out ladies!
New neighbors have settled in on Harbor Drive, please welcome the
Weiland family and their 4 children (2 girls, both 21 and 2 boys, ages 17
& 14). We also have new neighbors on Tydings, the Hanna's who have
two children (ages 9 & 13). Welcome to the neighborhood! We are

happy to have you!
Hurricane Harvey, How to Help

Living here, we've had our scare of hurricanes and tropical storms, and

: can only imagine what some of the communities impacted by

S

Hurricane Harvey are going through. Right now, the best way to help
1s monetarily. According to Red Cross Southern Maryland chapter
Executive Director, Jason Marshall handling material goods at this time
is still a challenge. You can donate here -
https://www.redcross.org/donate/hurricane-harvey?
campname=Harvey&campmedium=chapteraspot

BCC Meeting

<
0)e’e Just a reminder that the next Broadneck Community Council meeting
is scheduled for Thursday, October 19th at 730pm at the Cape St. Claire

o
Improvement Association Clubhouse.

eo®
Who Said the Best Kind of Neighbors...

... are the kind you can't see? Our wonderful Social Director Captain

| Hubbard has not one, but two family Happy Hours planned. An
international themed family social will be scheduled for November.

Look out in January to take off winter's chill with a Jimmy Buffet

themed family Happy Hour. Stay tuned folks for more details to follow.

Log Inn Road History Nugget

Going back to 1650, Robert Burle patented 450 acres along what we now
drive on daily, as Log Inn Road. The land was then sold to John
Homewood (who also patented 210 acres on Whitehall Creek), who had
a son named Thomas. Thomas Homewood married Anne Hammond,
who eventually inherited the land, known then as "Burle's Banks" after
Thomas died. Anne married William Govane, who mismanaged her
estate. The Widow Govane held up transfer of St. Margaret's Church
Whitehall glebe to Colonial Governor Horatio Sharpe. You can read
more about the scandal in Creole Gentlemen: The Maryland Elite, 1691-
1776 by Trevor Burnard. For a more historical perspective, check out
The Founders of Anne Arundel and Howard Counties, Maryland by

oshua Dorsev Warfjeld
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The Podickory Point Community Newsletter, The Bay Front Times welcomes your =1__
suggestions, stories, and photos! You can email Sapna Brown - Sapna716 @gmail.com *



